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Out with the old term, in with the new!  

Well done to all the new students who joined us in October, you have all 

settled in very well and have showed great enthusiasm!   

Christmas Raffle! 
We are launching our Christmas raffle again; all proceeds will be going  
to Suicide Prevention Bristol who we are in partnership with. Tickets  
cost £10 and can be purchased from Reception, or via the QR code!  
The draw will take place on Friday 15th December.  
The prizes up for grabs are…  

 

National Road Safety Week is 19th – 25th Nov 2023  
 

Earlier this month the Government released its latest figures on road crashes, revealing 
that 1,711 people died on British roads in 2022, a rise of 10% from 2021. A further 
28,031 people suffered serious injuries.  

 
TOP TIPS TO STAY SAFE  
 

• Drivers need to remember to carry out vehicle checks before every journey.   

• Passengers must remember to always wear a seat belt. Children should be in a correctly fitted child seat.   

• Stick to the speed limit!  

• Never drive whilst under the influence of drink or drugs.   

• Always wear a helmet when cycling. Bikes should be fitted with lights so drivers can see you!   

• Children should take part in cycling proficiency training before being allowed to cycle on roads.    

• Be aware of the blind spots around trucks and other heavy goods vehicles.   

 
 
 

 

Students of the month 

 

Aaron Bennett 

 

Aaron continues to 

work hard in class, he 

is an active participant 

and a willing 

demonstrator with 

practical and paper 

driven tasks. He is 

pushing his own site 

work having already 

completed two direct 

observations in the 

workplace. 

Congratulations Aaron

 
Luca Bailey 

 

Luca has completed 

Pipe 1,3,4,5 and BWH 

1,3,4,5. He has also 

completed very good 

work in his Onsite 

Portfolio. Well done 

Luca. 

 

£10 Amazon gift cards 

to each of them. 

 

£200 AMAZON 
GIFT VOUCHER 

 

£100 AMAZON 
GIFT VOUCHER  

 

£50 AMAZON 
GIFT VOUCHER  

   

https://www.spuk.org.uk/bristol-projects/suicide-prevention-bristol/
https://www.brake.org.uk/road-safety-week
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END POINT ASSESSMENTS 

 

We would like to congratulate all the students who have recently taken their EPAs this quarter in our 
purpose built EPA assessment area. 10 students have passed, 6 With ‘Pass’ Grade, and 4 with ‘Distinction’. 

These are great results; we hope you are just as proud as we are!  Here are a few of the successful 
apprentices. Congratulations! 

 

               

Darren Stevenson Ashley Burrett     Ewan Grant  Josh Holbrook  Jack Dowling 

Exciting New Apprenticeships and Courses! 
 

We are now delivering the Level 3 Electrical Apprenticeships; The 
Domestic Electrician and the Installation and Maintenance Electrician 
Apprenticeship. We are enrolling now for April 2024 start dates!! 

 
Also coming in April are courses for qualified Electricians, such as 18th 
Edition, EV Charging Installation and Inspection & Testing.  Call us on 
0117 971 1770 or email info@swconstructionacademy.co.uk for more 
information. 
 

 
Welcome to our new staff who have joined us recently! 

 

           
 

     Paul Smithies          Wendy Binding    Andy Gill 
            Electrotechnical Tutor     Functional Skills Tutor    Gas & Plumbing Tutor 
 

https://swconstructionacademy.co.uk/domestic-electrician-apprenticeship/
https://swconstructionacademy.co.uk/domestic-electrician-apprenticeship/
https://swconstructionacademy.co.uk/installation-electrician-maintenance-electrician/
https://swconstructionacademy.co.uk/installation-electrician-maintenance-electrician/
https://swconstructionacademy.co.uk/level-2-award-in-fundamental-inspection-testing/
mailto:info@swconstructionacademy.co.uk

